SUBJECT: URGENT MEETING!!!

Hello Gwynns Falls Community. Tuesday, I met with Reginald Moore (Director of Rec and Parks) and Shantay Jackson (Director of Community Safety and Engagement). We were discussing the future of the Rec Center and the current use of it by B-360 (https://b360baltimore.org/). B-360 started using the facility Monday. Basically I let them know that the community is very frustrated that our voices have not been heard in their programming decisions.

Rec and Parks has agreed to have an emergency meeting with the community in regards to the Rec. The meeting will be at 6pm today (Wednesday, August 3) in Gwynns Falls Mighty Park (3025 Stafford Street). I would love to get a lot of people out to share their opinions about the future of the Rec center.

Sorry about the last minute notice, but this has all developed very recently.

All the best,
-Chris Schulze
President, Gwynns Falls Community Association